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Docket No. 50-483 !

!

Union Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. Donald F. Schnell

Senior Vice President -Nuclear
Post Office Box 149 - Mail Code 400
St. Louis, M0 63166

1

i '

Dear Mr. Schnell:
l

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION (NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-483/93017(DRP)) |

lhis will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated January 26, 1994, in

| response to our letter dated December 29, 1993, transmitting a Notice of

Violation and a Workman's Protection Assurance concern associated with
|

| Inspection Report 50-483/93017(DRP). We have reviewed your corrective actions
|

| and have no further questions at this time. These corrective actions will be

examined during future inspections.

Sincerely,
.!N[ '

OMeinal Sicned b:r 2. D. Lanksbur;r /Q'

L. Robert Greger, Chief,
Reactor Projects Branch 3
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cc w/ enclosure:
G. L. Randolph, Vice President,

Nuclear Operations
J. V. Laux, Manager Quality

Assurance
S. E. Sampson, Supervising

Engineer, Site Licensing
OC/LFDCB
Resident Inspector, Rlli j
Region IV !

Resident inspector, Wolf Creek
K. Drey
C. John Renken, Engineer l

Policy & Federal Dept. '

Gerald Charnoff, Esq. j
R. A. Kucera, Deputy Director, !

Department of Natural Resources
Chairman, Illinois Commerce |

Commission |
! 1
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